
     Visit report of 22/07/2021 

Today on 22/07/2021 Principal FOPE&Y Dr Dulal Debnath accompanied by Prof. Dr S K Paul 

visited YAS Directorate, Office Lane, Agartala. We on behalf od ICFAI family felicitated Asst. 

Director, YAS, Mr Biplab Kumar Datta. It is worth mentioning here that Mr Datta, was Guest of 

Honour in Orientation Course on Handball for In Service Physical Instructors, YAS, Govt of 

Tripura in IUT. The inaugural program was held in online mode on 20/04/2021. He was 

felicitated with Uttariya & gift items from ICFAI family. Healthy discussions took place on 

holding a skill development program for in service Physical Instructors under youth affairs & 

sports Govt. of Tripura in IUT campus in the near future. He agreed to this proposal and gave 

nod of approval on holding same for Volleyball & Kho Kho discipline.  

Soon after, we meet to Dr Chitrajit Bhowmik, State NSS officer, YAS department for financial 

assistance for ICFAI NSS unit.  It is worth mentioning here that ICFAI NSS unit was set up in 

2018. As it was running in self financing mode we had sought financial assistance. A formal 

letter was released from our end Ref. No 464 Dated 22/01/2021 for financial assistance. As a 

follow up of this letter we held fruitful discussion with Dr Bhowmik who disclosed that our 

letter is under process and now in New Delhi NSS National headquarters awaiting positive 

outcome.  

After that we held a meeting with Mr. Mridul Majumder, In-charge, Scouts & Guides, YAS, Govt. 

of Tripura. A verbal proposal was given for holding a State level Rover & Ranger camp after the 

situation normalizes after the present pandemic condition. The verbal proposal had a positive 

outcome and In-charge stated that the dates could be fixed later and concerned Department in 

IUT will be informed soon after.   

 

 



 

 

 


